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Wednesday, February 6, 2013

Open Call for Hip-Hop Dance Crews/Companies

http://breakinconvention.com/nyc

 
CALLING THE TRI-STATE’S BEST HIP-HOP DANCE CREWS TO AUDITION FOR BREAKIN’ CONVENTION, A GLOBAL HIP-HOP DANCE
THEATRE FESTIVAL, PREMIERING AT THE WORLD FAMOUS APOLLO THEATER IN HARLEM, NYC JUNE 13 – 16, 2013.
We are inviting the tri-state’s most innovative hip-hop dance crews to take part in the U.S. premiere of Breakin’ Convention, a global hip-hop
dance theatre festival that presents theatrical dance by companies and crews from around the world and around the corner. We will be
accepting online applicationsthrough February 15, 2013. Selected companies will be invited to audition in early March. The top four groups will
perform as a part of the Breakin’ Convention festival at the Apollo Theater.

Click here if you are interested in submitting an application for yourself or your company.

The application deadline is February 15, 2013.
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